Announcement of Phusang Subdistrict Administrative Organization.
On the Policy of not accepting all gifts from duty
(No Gift Policy) Fiscal year 2024

According to the Organic Law on the Prevention and Suppression of Corruption
Act,B.E.2561 (2018) Section 128 stipulates that no public officials shall receive any other
property or benefit that may be calculated in money from anyone other than proper property
or benefit under laws, rules or regulations issued by authority In accordance with the
provisions of law, except for the ethical acceptance of any other property or benefit and the
number of committee prescribed by the Office of the National Anti-Corruption Commission
(NACC) together with the National Reform Plan in prevention and suppression of corruption
and misconduct (Revised Edition) . Activity 4: Developing the Thai bureaucratic system to be
transparent and without benefits. Goal number 1.1 stipulates that all government agencies
must declare themselves as government officials whereas No one shall accept any kind of gifts
and gifts from the duty (No Gift Policy)

Phusang Subdistrict Administrative Organization. agency in the justice system
gives precedence to the No Gift Policy which aims to result in fairness in society and has a
positive effect on the people and the country as a whole. We commit that all personnel of
the Phusang Subdistrict Administrative Organization shall perform their duties with
transparency and conscientiousness, adhere to honesty integrity, and oppose all forms of
corruption and misconduct.

Therefore, in order to express a strong intention to oppose all forms of
corruption and strengthen morality, ethics, honesty , integrity and transparency in performing
our duties, we declare that “Phusang Subdistrict Administrative Organization is an agency
where all the executives and the government officials in the agency shall not accept gifts and
all kinds of presents either during/before/or after performing duties (No Gift Policy)” to prevent
unfair performance of duties and avoid any conflict of interest, including building good
governance and accountability culture and attitude. The executives and supervisors at all
levels must perform their duties decently, as well as supervise their personnel to carry out
their work rightly and strictly, and publicize this declaration of intention to the public.

Announced on 24 January 2024
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CHIEF EXECUTIVE OF THE SAO



